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As a long time rider I believe that this bill would be a good idea to not only help ease 

congestion but also rider safety as many bike related accidents are from being rear 

ended while stopped.  I know there are many drivers that are opposed to this as they 

feel that the bikes are getting “cuts” in line and I’m sure there will be some rage 

issues but hopefully in time everyone can get along 


